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Dr. S. T. Algermissen
U. S. Geological Survey
P. O. Box 25046, M. S. 966
Denver, Colorado 80225

Dear Ted:

We plan to have a meeting in Bethesda, June 23, 1983, 9:00 a.m.-3:00
p.m., Room P-118 to discuss with the WNP-3 applicant the questions which
were submitted. We expect the USGS staff who participated in drafting
the questions (D. Perkins, T. Heaton, R. Tabor and R. Wells) as well as
Bob Morris and/or you to attend.

The purpose of the meeting is to give guidance to the WNP-3 applicant
which will help it in answering the questions. It will help expedite
the meeting if the author of each question is prepared to make a short
presentation: explaining why the question was asked, providing
additional background to help the applicant understand the question and
some guidance as to what type of additional information the applicant
can supply that would most likely lead to a satisfactory answer to the ,

question.

If you have any questions please contact Steve Brocoum (FTS 492-4414)or
me(FTS492-8063).

Sincerely,

| wf homA
Robert E. Jackson, Chief
Geosciences Branch, DE
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